
 

The RoadRunner Resouce 
 

Like Spring Road Elementary School on Facebook @ sr1191 
Follow us on Twitter @ SpringRoadNJSD 

Important Dates 
 

Tuesday, December 4 
Reminder: Holiday Shop 

CANCELLED 
 

Thursday, December 6  
Eaton’s Pizza Pick Up 3-6 PM 

 
Tuesday, December 11  

PTO Meeting 4:30-5:30 PM 
 

Thursday, December 20  
Classroom Parties – specific time 
of party determined by classroom 

teacher 
 

Friday, December 21  
NO SCHOOL 

 
Monday, December 24  

Winter Break Begins 
 

Tuesday, January 2  
School Resumes 

 
Tuesday, January 8 

PTO Meeting 4:30-5:30 PM 
 

Friday, January 18  
11:30 AM Dismissal 

 
Monday, January 21  

NO SCHOOL 
 

Tuesday, January 22  

District & Community Events 
Visit our District website for information about District & Community Events that your 
child may participate in during the school year.  The District website is 
www.neenah.k12.wi.us. Use the link for Community Events. 

General Music Concert 
 

Thank you to all of the families who attended our annual General Music Concert.  If 
you were unable to attend or want to share the performance with other family 
members, visit our school website for the link.  The link to the concert is located on 
the main page of our school website.  

Eaton’s Pizza Pick Up 
 
Thank you to all families who purchased 
and/or sold Eaton’s Pizza.  Please 
remember to pick up your pizza order on 
Thursday, December 6 between 3:00 
PM & 6:00 PM.  Pizza pick up will be in 
the gym. Please enter the building 
through the gym doors. 

Box Top & Milk Cap 
Competition 

 

Our second Box Top & Milk Cap 
Competition will begin at the 
end of January (1/22). The 
class with the most Box Tops & 
Milk Caps will win a prize from 
our PTO.  Start collecting! 

Winter	Wear	
	

All	 students	 are	 required	 to	wear	 snow	 boots	 and	 snow	pants	with	 other	
winter	wear	 (coat,	hat	and	gloves	or	mittens)	to	play	outside	 in	the	snow.		
Please	make	every	effort	to	have	boots	for	snow	instead	of	fashion	boots.		If	
able,	consider	sending	an	extra	pair	of	gloves	or	mittens.		With	two	recess	
periods	in	a	school	day,	gloves	and	mittens	are	typically	still	wet	from	the	first	
recess	period.		
	

Students	will	 be	 outdoors	 for	 recess	when	 the	 temperature	 is	 above	 zero	
degrees.		Each	recess	period	is	approximately	30	minutes.		Please	make	sure	
your	 child	 is	 dressed	warmly.	 If	 you	 need	 assistance	with	winter	 clothing,	
please	contact	Mrs.	Mielke,	School	Counselor.						



 

 
 
 
 

SANTA RIDES AGAIN! 
 

VILLAGE OF FOX CROSSING EMPLOYEES, ALONG WITH CONTRIBUTIONS FROM RESIDENTS 
AND BUSINESSES, PRESENT TO THE RESIDENTS OF THE VILLAGE OF FOX CROSSING, A 
SANTA FLOAT STARTING MONDAY, DECEMBER 10 THROUGH FRIDAY, DECEMBER 14, FROM 5:30 
PM TO APPROXIMATELY 8:00 PM. 
 
THE ROUTES ARE AS FOLLOWS: 
 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 10: THE AREA OF THE VILLAGE WEST OF LITTLE LAKE BUTTE DES 
MORTS, SOUTH OF STH "10", WEST OF STH "41". 
 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 11: THE AREA OF THE VILLAGE WEST OF LITTLE LAKE BUTTE DES 
MORTS, NORTH OF STH "10", WEST OF STH "41". 
 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 12: THE AREA OF THE VILLAGE WEST OF LITTLE LAKE BUTTE DES 
MORTS, EAST OF STH "41". 
 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 13: THE AREA OF THE VILLAGE EAST OF LITTLE LAKE BUTTE DES 
MORTS, EAST OF STH "47", INCLUDING EARL STREET, FATIMA STREET, TERRACE AVENUE 
AND MAYER STREET AREA NEIGHBORHOODS.  
 
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 14: THE AREA OF THE VILLAGE EAST OF LITTLE LAKE BUTTE DES 
MORTS, WEST OF STH "47". 
 
SANTA ADVISED US THAT DUE TO SOME RESTRICTIONS AND THE SIZE OF HIS SLEIGH, HE 
WILL NOT BE ABLE TO GO DOWN STREETS THAT HAVE TURNAROUNDS OR DEAD ENDS.  KEEP 
YOUR EYES AND EARS OPEN AND WHEN YOU HEAR SANTA IN YOUR AREA, COME OUT AND 
ENJOY THE SPIRIT OF CHRISTMAS!  
 
ANYONE INTERESTED IN DONATING TO THIS GREAT EVENT CAN DROP OFF OR SEND 
DONATIONS TO THE VILLAGE OF FOX CROSSING MUNICIPAL COMPLEX, 2000 MUNICIPAL 
DRIVE, NEENAH WI 54956. 
 
***THESE ARE TENTATIVE ROUTES AND MAY BE ADJUSTED DUE TO INCLEMENT 
WEATHER. 
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